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FINAL NEWSLETTER Friday 22nd July 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Well, we’ve reached the end of another packed Landscove year. It is amazing how much has been  
achieved by the children, staff, parents and Trust in one year. Our world changed yet again, into lockdowns 
and closures, bubbles and sanitiser - who’d have thought this would be the case for a second year? But we 
continue to achieve so much because we work together as a team and this is one of the greatest strengths 
of the school. Long may this continue! 
 
LANDSCOVE SUMMER FUN 
 

 

Class 2 got arty on Tuesday afternoon 
and did sunshine dot painting using 
cotton buds and red, yellow and 
orange paint. We had to mix the red 
and yellow paint to make orange. We 
were super pleased with the final 
results! 
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ATTENDANCE AND SAFEGUARDING 

COVID UPDATES 
To support the NHS Test and Trace process, the DFE have asked 
that staff are available to fulfil necessary contact tracing 
responsibilities. This means that for contact tracing purposes you 
will be able to report a positive test result for your child or family to 
school for the first and last week of the summer holidays. To 
support this the Trust have set up a COVID email address for 
reporting results. Please report any positive test results using the 
following email: Covid.notification@thelink.academy  
 
Prior to the children’s start on the 8th September, I will update you 

on any Covid guidelines I might receive in late August so that you know what our protocols and procedures 
will be as we return. This will include information on pick up and drop-offs etc. As soon as we know, you will 
know! 
 

If you are concerned about a child’s safety or wellbeing in non-

school hours, please contact MASH on 0345 155 1071 

                                                                           

 LEAVERS 2021~ ONWARDS AND UPWARDS  

I was able to remote in for a final 

collective worship and to wish everyone 

well for the summer and life beyond 

Landscove (for those of you who don’t 

know I am in isolation until tomorrow!) 

Miss Barlow reports that our Leaver’s 

assembly was, as ever, a bitter-sweet 

time to reflect on the finale of the 

Landscove journey for Year 6. Although 

the children are always a little sad, I 

know that they are ready for the 

excitement and challenges that lie 

ahead.  

Year 6…  

May the road rise to meet you,  
May the wind be always at your back.  
May the sun shine warm upon your 
face,  
The rains fall soft upon your fields.  
And until we meet again,  
May God hold you in the palm of his hand.    
Make every step along the road count year 6! Mrs Rx 
 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

New menus for the autumn term have been published. You will be pleased 

to know that due to the popularity of our lunches we will be able to reduce 

the price of dinners to £2.50 from next term. (Lunches are still free for KS1) 

Please make sure you order school dinners on ParentPay at least 48 hours 

in advance of the beginning of term. 

 

 

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 96.8%) 

 

Whole school 89.2 % 

Class 1 98.2% 

Class 2 93% 

Class 3 92% 

Class 4  75.6% 

Well done to class 1 
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AND FINALLY… 

That’s it for another year – how did it pass so quickly? I hope that you all enjoy the summer and look 

forward to seeing most of the old faces and a few new ones in September. We really do have a rather 

splendid little school here. Thanks to you all for doing your bit and providing the support that helps to make 

it so special. 

Happy Holidays to you all.  September will soon be here, and I truly look forward to starting up another 

brilliant year full of new mini adventures in the autumn. 

 


